
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

In an effort to cut down on the number of communications we are sending to you, as we know everyone is receiving  
an abundance of information, we have opted to send a number of pertinent pieces of information in one bundle.  

We will be doing this every afternoon as long as there is information that needs to be passed along. 

 

 

INTRODUCING “CARE CONNECT WASHINGTON” – A NEW WAY TO GET COVID RELIEF  

Washington State Department of Health is announcing a new service to help people who have to isolate or quarantine 
at home after testing positive for COVID-19 or being exposed. Care Connect Washington, working with local health 
jurisdictions and their partners, will provide critical resources to people who need support when they are staying 
home. Care coordinators will connect people to community-based services such as medication delivery, health care, 
help applying for unemployment, local housing agencies, food banks, childcare providers and more. Click here to learn 
more about the program. 

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 

https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/COVID19/CareConnectWashington
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